
You’re Invited to Share Input
on the NorCal Continuum of Care

Regionally Coordinated Homelessness 

Action Plan 

MEETING SERIES PURPOSE
The NorCal Continuum of Care (CoC) 
is a consortium of individuals and 
organizations with the common purpose 
of planning a housing and services 
system for people who are unhoused 
and living in Del Norte, Modoc, Lassen, 
Sierra, Shasta, Plumas, and Siskiyou 
Counties. The CoC is hosting a series of 
public meetings to receive input on the 
development of a Regionally Coordinated 
Homelessness Action Plan. This Plan will 
allow the CoC to effectively use its varied 
sources of funding to support permanent 
housing and services, and to access new 
funding through the Homeless Housing, 
Assistance and Prevention Program 
(HHAP-5). 

Your participation is important! The 
meetings will be held online using the 
Zoom platform and in Counties that are 
hosting a “watch party” where you can 
attend in person.

2024 MEETING SERIES DETAILS 
F O R  L A S S E N  C O U N T Y

January 31, 6:00-8:00 PM
Zoom Link: https://bit.ly/NorCalCoC1
Watch Party:
1445 Paul Bunyan, Aspen Room
 Susanville, Ca 96130

February 8, 10:00 AM-12:00 PM
Zoom Link: https://bit.ly/NorCalCoC2
Watch Party:
1400 Chestnut, Suite C 
Susanville, Ca 96130

February 22, 12:00-2:00 PM
Zoom Link: https://bit.ly/NorCalCoC3
Watch Party:
1445 Paul Bunyan, Aspen Room
 Susanville, Ca 96130

QUESTIONS?
Please contact Grace Poor at 
(530) 251-8336 or gpoor@co.lassen.ca.us
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